

NEWSLETTER

Do you fancy wearing the iconic Red and Yellow

If you fancy becoming a patrol member please find the time to chat with our Club Captain-Stuart, Vice Club Captain-Martyn or our Chief Training Officer-Matt. All training and uniforms will be supplied. We have an intensive Bronze Medallion course running the week end of the 17th/18th November and interest must be registered with Club Captain.

Important Dates	
Redcliffe Carnival 8-10 HELPERS NEEDED	25 th November 2018
NO NIPPERS FOR 8-10	4 th November 2018
Round one club championships	9 th December 2018
Christmas Party	16 th December 2018
Nippers resume in 2019	6 th January 2019

Uniform Table and Membership Desk

Please be aware that from the 7th October 2018 both the uniform table and membership desk will only be open between the hours of 7.45am and 9.00am. You are able to order and pre pay for uniforms via the payment gateway.

Can you help us to help your club

Do you have any fundraising ideas? We are always looking at new ways to raise much needed funds to help support the club. Please speak with one of our TEMPORARY fundraising/sponsorship team today (Carrie Meerten, Jo Szulc).

Tradies Required

If you are wanting to help your club out without getting your feet wet donating some of your qualified time would be much appreciated. Currently we are in need of an electrician and a project manager. Email the club if you can help out.

Annual Leave-Administrator

Our administrator will be on leave from the 31st October until the 4th December. In this time, Life Member, Tom Macindoe, will be looking after the day to day tasks. Please be patient if waiting on email responses etc.



NEWSLETTER



For all of those who have signed up for the 2018 season your membership cards have arrived. From now until the end of November the deal is 2 for 1 main meals Monday to Friday (excluding public holidays). Prior to using these cards you must visit the girls in the gaming room to activate them (they won't work at the tills if you do not do this). This also gives you 5% off at the bottle shop.

Cards can be collected from one of our lovely admin staff at the club.

Lets' start reaping the wonderful rewards that The Belvedere are offering.

Resource and Reference Material

PLEASE CREATE ASAP

All this can be found on the Members Portal. If you do not have a portal account then follow this link <u>portal.sls.com.au</u> to create an account. The portal holds a wealth of information for both patrolling members, nipper parents and everybody in between. This is also how you will continue to renew your memberships in years to come.



NEWSLETTER

Communication is Paramount

In this day and age we have so many ways of communicating information so you should never miss any important news. Our website is updated every week so why not add it to your favourites list http://www.redcliffeslsc.com.au

Team App is new to the club this season and will be one of our major lines of communication.

Follow these steps:

 Download Team App from the Apple or Google Play app store.





- Sign up to Team App. You will be sent an email to confirm your registration.
- Log into the App and search for "Redcliffe SLSC Nippers".
- 4. Choose your applicable access group(s).
- If you don't have a smartphone go to redcliffeslscnippers.teamapp.com to sign up and view this App online.

Need help?

Contact: Carrie Meerten Email: meerten@bigpond.com

Phone: 0421544006

We have a facebook page (closed group) so why not ask to join so you get firsthand information from the beach or a carnival or a fundraiser https://www.facebook.com/groups/150623224290/

Positions Vacant

Following the Junior AGM we still have several positions vacant. If you are interested or need more information please email the club mailto:redcliffeslsc@gmail.com

- 1. Deputy Junior Activities Chariperson
- 2. Fundraising Coordinator
- 3. Club photographers x 1
- 4. Team Managers x 2
- 5. Sponsorship team are looking for helpers



NEWSLETTER

Celebrate Christmas in Your Own \$1.4M Waterfront Escape

Ticket sales available upto and including Sun 25/11 /18
Please see Carrie or Emily walking the beach
Drawn 14/12/18



Age Managers (Online course)

Are you interested in helping out on the beach with an age group then this is the first step to do so. We are not asking for a commitment each week as this is a shared role. We are not asking you to have bundles of Life Saving knowledge (common sense is required). What we want are people who enjoy bringing the best out of our nippers.

The first step is to complete your online course via the member's portal. If you have not created a members portal account please click here.

Then follow these instructions to start the course.

Aquasplash coming to Pelican Park-If you hold a BM please read on

Aquasplash Redcliffe (*located at Pelican Park*) is looking for motivated experienced lifeguards to join our team.

Our season starts on the 3rd of November 2018 and finishes at the end of February 2019.

The position will be on a casual basis. Site specific and operational training will be provided.

If you are interested in this exciting opportunity please visit www.aquasplash.com.au click on the Redcliffe section and go to careers, download our application form and email it

to admin@aguasplash.com.au.

Please note that Aquasplash have stated they will work with our patrol roster and ensure that on your voluntary patrol days you will not be rostered to work.



NEWSLETTER

To these companies who have supported us in one way or another we thank you



















Contact Terry Lowe 0404 489 819 terry@tjprintinggroup.com



